
For more info, please visit:
www.RoundValleyProject.com

Members of the public are encouraged to attend this meeting to learn 
more about the improvements & ask questions about the project.

The project’s public involvement efforts aim to keep local communities informed throughout 
the design and construction process. The New Jersey Water Supply Authority is also 

committed to addressing public concerns and questions in a timely manner.

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2017
6:30 – 8:00 PM

North Hunterdon Regional High School 
1445 NJ-31, Annandale, NJ 08801 

(in Cafeteria A)


